
November 21, 2018

Mayor and Common Council

I would like to meet with the Finance Committee to discuss a donation from the estate of
Nickolas Willing to the Racine Fire Department. The amount is 569,916.32 which is to be used

towards the purchase of defibrillators and a power lift cot and/or tactical gear.
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John S. Schumann

3155 Pritchard Dr.

Racine, Wl. 53405


